
In Queensland any new development proposal that will affect the environment, for example the new resort 

development on Great Keppel Island, is assess by the minister for state development, infrastructure and planning 

and not the Minister for Environment and Heritage Protection, surely that alone shows where this states 

priorities are. The federal government has the Minister for Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and 

Communities assessing the same proposal for Great Keppel Island. Please don't let this Queensland liberal 

dictatorship have the final say on our precious environment because to them it is simply a commodity to be 

developed.  

 

Regards,  

Natalie Stanton 


